Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
February 5th, 2005
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The meeting came to order at 10:15am at the Sushi restaurant.
Four new members -Steve, Don, John & Rick
A few riders rode to the meeting today enjoying the nice sunny day.

OLD BUSINESS:

January 12 - Dinner at Amarosa's (pasta) 6th and Edmonds. Everyone enjoyed
the delicious, great food

January 14-16 - Vancouver Bike Show. Thank you to all the volunteers that
helped in the booth. We sold approx. $3800.00 worth of the Burn Camp
merchandise. The next booth that Gerry will be selling the Burn camp items
will be at the Vancouver Swap Meet. Since the Vancouver Bike Show, Gerry
has sold $1000 and also has $1800 on order for the Burn Camp merchandise.

Klaus Jacobson from High-Gate Hotels (also a HOG member) donated a Swiss
watch (valued at approx $500.00) to use for a draw for the Burn Camp fund.

To receive a ticket for this draw you had to purchase an item from the Burn

Camp merchandise or make a donation to the Burn Camp fund at the Vancouver Bike
Show. The winning ticket was drawn at the HOG meeting today. The winner of

the Swiss watch goes to - D.J. Rex.

Thank you to Klaus and High-gate Hotels for their generosity.
January 22 - HOG Renewal party. We now have approximately 116 members signed up for

membership, so far.

NEW BUSINESS:

At the last executive meeting that was held January 27 we discussed the
Tri-Chapter Poker Run (Vancouver, Langley and Chilliwack chapters) that will
be held May 28, 2005. All proceeds will go towards MDA.

The cost will be $10.00 for each poker card ($5.00 towards prizes and $5.00
to MDA), which will also be your ticket to get into the dinner/dance. The
barbeque will be by donation. 60 poker cards will be sold at each




	Slide 1

